
 

 

                                           

 

Newsletter Friday 3rd July 2020 

 

It has again been a pleasure to welcome back more children this week, with the first Year 2/3 

bubble spending time with Mr Dodson and Mrs Matthews. 
 

As you may be aware, the government published guidance for the full reopening of schools from 

September. We are putting the hyperlink below for your information. Now that we have access 

to the guidance we have been able to plan our staffing and class structures for September. We 

will be communicating these to you next week. 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak/guidance-for-full-

opening-schools#contents 

 

Guidance for full opening - schools - 

GOV.UK 
Introduction. It is our plan that all pupils, in all year 

groups, will return to school full-time from the beginning 

of the autumn term. This guidance is intended to support 

schools, both ... 

www.gov.uk 

 

Class teachers have produced an end of year report that will be sent to you via Class Dojo/ email 

next Friday.  Unfortunately, we will not be able to offer a face to face consultation to discuss 

the report, but there will be an opportunity for you to raise any questions with your child’s 

teacher via Class Dojo. 
 

Mr Wood 

Headteacher 

 

 

Please check out our Home Learning page on our website for the latest 

items added, and our latest Accelerated Reader Word Count Leader 

Board. Keep reading all those wonderful books! We are looking forward to 

some more books for our library arriving soon, ordered from our local 

bookshop Picture Book in Leek, ready for the autumn term.  

https://waterhouses.staffs.sch.uk/parents/home-learning/ 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 
 



 
 
 

 

Forest School 
 

We are pleased to announce that Phase 2 of our Forest School area is to be completed this 

weekend. This will be a fabulous area outside our Early Years and year 1 and 2 space. I hope to 

be able to share pictures in our next newsletter.  

 

Our ’bubbles’ have also been making the most 

of the current Forest School area, from 

reading stories, forest school games, tending 

to the trees we all planted earlier this year 

and creating their own woodland face masks. 

Here are a few examples to enjoy.  Mr Dodson 

 

                  
 

 
 

 

   Thank you to local company Lafarge for 

providing us with some cement as part of their community links, which 

has enabled Mr Mason to do some pointing of our school building.  
 

 

Lost Property 
 

8 Multicoloured bottles standing in a row: 

Does anyone recognise their child’s bottle? If so, 

please get in touch with the school office. 

 

We have also found a 

lovely pencil case with 

pink unicorns on, if it is 

yours please phone the office?  

 

 


